
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 
 

OUTDOOR RECESS:  As the temperature begins to drop, students will still go outside for 

recess as long as the wind chill is above 32 degrees.  Please make sure coats, hats, gloves, 
etc. are coming to school with them so they can stay warm outside.  Label items if you can 
so the "lost and found" box doesn't overflow :)  Thanks! 

 

ILLNESSES:  Just a reminder that students experiencing vomiting or diarrhea must wait 24 

hours from their last bought of either bug before returning to school.  

 

CHUCK'S CHEESE:  Unfortunately, we have not been able to get a hold of Chuck for our 
fall fundraiser.  We are exploring a few other options and may need to add an additional 
fundraiser later in the year.  If anything changes with Chuck, we will let our families know 

as soon as possible!   

 

LIFETOUCH:  For anyone still wanting to order pictures online, go to mylifetouch.com 

and enter school code - EVT6MQRXS.  A retake day is scheduled for Monday, November 
21.  

 

HURRICANE RELIEF:  The fundraiser for those affected by Hurriane Ian in the Diocese 
of Venice will be this coming Tuesday.  Students that bring in a monetary donation of any 

kind can have a COMFY DAY on Tuesday.   
 

HALLOWEEN:  Parties will be next Monday afternoon in each individual classroom.  
Individual teachers will send notes IF they want anything brought in for parties.  Since the 

parties won't be until the afternoon, students in grades 1-8 will need to BRING their 

costume to school to change into after lunch. PreK and Kindergarten students may wear 
their costumes to school, but they must be able to go about their normal day, i.e. sit at their 

desk, play outside, go to the restroom by themselves, etc.  PreK & K students will have PE 

first thing in the morning so please bear that in mind in regards to costumes.  As a 

reminder, weapons are not allowed with costumes.  Neither is fake blood or other gory 

make-up or costumes.  Please use sound judgment when picking out costumes to wear to 

your Catholic school.   
 

PARADE:  The annual Halloween parade will take place on Monday the 31st (weather 

permitting).  Students will leave St. Paul School just before 1:00 p.m and walk east on Elk 
Street towards Lobo's, north on Wauponsie towards Cafe 110, west on Tremont towards 66 

Licks, and then south on West Street back towards the church and school.  Family and 
friends are welcomed to watch from anywhere on the route.   

 

GETTING CLOSER:  We are over the 300 tickets sold mark with just three weeks to go!  
Keep it going so we can sell the raffle out before November 12 

 

REPORT CARDS:  Please make sure to sign and return your child's report card envelope 

to their teacher.  
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SERVER TRAINING:  There will be altar server trainings for students in grades 3-6 on 

Saturday, October 29 (@ St. Patrick), November 12 (@ St. Paul), and December 10 (@ St. 
Patrick).  Students in those grades that have not gone through official training with Father 

Haake are asked to attend all three trainings.  Each session will start at 10 a.m. and last 
until 11 or 11:30.  Fr. will cover how to serve the Mass, Exposition & Benediction, etc, as 
well as names and places of items used and how to handle the precious goods.  

 

UPDATE FROM MRS. KINATE'S ROOM:   The students in 3rd & 4th grade have been 
having a great time studying the Saints in Religion class.  They are looking for a Saint they 

can connect to and then are writing a report about them.  The fun and exciting part is 
presenting the Saint to the students in school.  They will dress as their Saint and give clues 

to their identity.  Their fellow students will have the opportunity to guess who they are.  
This is going to be fun and educational for all!   
 

UPCOMING ST. PAUL CALENDAR: 

 
 Tuesday, October 25........................................................... Hurricane Relief Fundraiser 
 Saturday, October 29.......................................................... Server Training @ St. Patrick 

 Monday, October 31........................................................... Classroom Halloween Parties 
 Tuesday, November 1......................................................... All Saints Day Mass @ 10 

 Friday, November 4............................................................ No OGS Dismissal Bus 
 Tuesday, November 8......................................................... No OGS Bus - AM or PM 

 


